
MEC Ndou embarks on the 2019 Back to School campaign 
As schools re-opened for the 2019 academic year, Limpopo Department of Cooperative Governance, 

Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs MEC, Jerry Ndou visited some of the best performing 

schools in the province. 

This forms part of government’s Back to School campaign aimed at congratulating and encouraging 

best performing schools to maintain the standard and also coming up with interventions to challenges 

faced by underperforming schools on the other hand. 

While visiting Merensky high school (97%) and DZJ Mtebule High School (87.82%) in the Mopani 

District and Bathopele High School (92%) in the Waterberg District, MEC Ndou congratulated the 

schools on obtaining high percentage pass rate in the class of 2018. 

“As government, we appreciate the attitude that educators have when attending to learners and 

identifying passion and talent to ensure that they excel in their studies,” he said. 

He further urged learners to keep up the good performance in order to make their institutions centres 

of excellence. 

 
MEC Jerry Ndou during his visit at DZL Mtebule High School (Nkowankowa - Greater Tzaneen) after it 
obtained 87.82% matric pass rate in 2018. 
 
 


